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June 6, 2019 sent by email to |

High Level Law LLP

Greg Norman

on behalf of Shawn Sakamoto
Suite 103, 515-7"" Street South
Lethbridge, AB T1J 2G8

Dear Mr. Norman:

Re:  Application LA19017- Notice of Receipt of Statement of Concern
Sundown Feeders Ltd.
SE 15-11-22 W4M

By way of this letter | wish to acknowledge that on June 5, 2019, our office has received your letter
expressing concerns about Application LA19017 for a permit under the Agricultural Operation
Practices Act.

When a decision has been made on this application you will be provided with a copy of the decision
documents.

If you have any questions regarding the process for our review of this application, please contact me
at 403-381-5822 (dial 310-0000 for toll-free access) or by email at joe.sonnenberg@nrch.ca. Fact
sheets and guides can also be found on our website at www.nrcb.ca.

Yours truly,

Joe Sonnenberg
Approval Officer
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